
                          

Greetings Tri County 4th Graders!!
We hope you have a fun filled summer and are looking forward to a terrific year in the 4th 
grade. It is always fun to pick out your school supplies for the new school year.  As you are 

doing your “Back to School” shopping next August, please purchase: 

1. (3) Packages of disposable mechanical pencils. (optional)  
2. (1) 48 count box of crayons (we do not have room for larger)
3. (1) 50 count or larger package of colored pencils 
4. (4) Two-Pocket Portfolio folders with 3 Prong Fasteners

5.  Gym shoes with shoe strings, no Velcro or slip on’s
6.  (1) 1 inch; 3 ring binder
7.  Personal set of headphones to leave at school

Tri County will provide sharpened pencils, erasers, ink pens, glue sticks, and 
a pencil box.

*All of your supplies should be clearly and permanently marked with your name.  
In addition, make sure your shoes, book bag, etc. are also marked with your name.  

** We will label folders and spiral notebooks, no need to label them.
***This will be the first year that students will be using lockers; if you have the 

opportunity you may want to practice combination locks over the summer.

We are anticipating a very productive 4th grade year with you.
Have a safe and fun-filled summer, can’t wait to see you next school year.

           Sincerely, Mrs. Reedy & Miss Haecker


